
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Vicky Dilnot, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have responsibility 
for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the relevant 

agencies. 
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Reading Week 
Throughout the week, our Reading Fair has been busy and it has been fabulous to see the children 
excited about books. As well as the Book Fair being open again after school today, we will also be 
able to make it available in the School Hall on Wednesday 3rd October for our Parents & Carer’s 
Consultation Evening. We are sorry we can’t keep them for the following week also. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have received many fabulous entries for the Exciting Reading competition with winners being 
announced today. Each winner will be able to choose a reading book from the fair as their prize. The 
photographs are being displayed in the classroom reading corners. It is a pity that a couple of classes 
only have a few entries though. Can we ask those of you who were not able to send in a photograph 
in time for judging, still send one in so that your child can be represented in the class reading corner. 
If you are unable to print out a photo, please email it to the school office. 
 
Here are some photographs of characters from books. Can you recognise who they really are? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Midday Supervisor 
This week we interviewed candidates for our Midday Supervisor position. We have decided to make 
two appointments which means we now have 6 rather than the required 5 Midday Supervisors. Our 
new team members are Zara Hamed and Yulia Ward who both have children is school. We are very 
pleased to welcome them to the team. 
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Sign your child up for our Spanish Taster Session  
You will remember that I told you that we still have some places available at Spanish Club (Monday 
Lunchtimes) with La Jolie Ronde. David Fabra, the Spanish tutor, is holding a taster session this 
coming Monday (1st November) for any pupil interested in joining. If you would like to book your 
child in for a taster session, please email EastMidlandsLanguages@yahoo.com . 
 

Term Dates and Holidays 
There have been a number of recent queries about term dates in future years. If you are 
ever looking to book a family holiday, you will need to refer to the Nottinghamshire County 
Council website to see term dates for the coming years. These are usually published a few 
years in advance but please remember that these do not include our INSET days. INSET days 
are determined in the second half of the summer term for the coming school year and we 
then pass this information on to you as soon as they have been agreed. 
 
The link to the website is http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-holidays-
and-closures/school-holidays-and-term-dates/2020-2021 
 
Attached to this newsletter, you will find the dates for 2019-20 and 2020-21. Please note 
that from the Autumn of 2019, half term becomes a 2-week break and this results in a 
shorter summer holiday going forwards. This is in-line with the Nottingham City Council 
arrangements. We don’t want you to get caught out! It may be a good opportunity to get a 
better value family holiday. 
 
Please remember that there is a strict policy in place for leave of absence during term time 
and we can not authorise any absence unless there are exceptional circumstances. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you at one of our Parents and Carer’s Consultation Evenings over 
the coming two weeks. 
 
 
With Thanks, 
 

 

Vicky Dilnot 
Head Teacher   
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